
Dear Senate Committee 
  
 I am concerned at moves to water down the provisions of the Water Act 2007 which seeks to rectify 
the terrible inadequacy of the Murray-Darling water flow. 
  
I surely do not need to point out that a healthy river system is  of absolute necessity not only 
environmentally but for the sake of production and the communities that are sustained by the river 
system, and by implication, the wider community. 
  
A dead or ailing river system will not be good for anybody - we all depend ultimately of the health of 
our environment. 
  
Betty Nyman 
 


